
Mountain Amateur Radio Club 
Minutes of the Meeting 

15 July 2015 
 

 

With Dean Buckhouse in charge, we began the meeting at 1905. Introductions were done 

all around the room. The previous meeting minutes were accepted. The treasurer’s report 

was given as “no change” and accepted. 

Under Old Business – Field Day was June 26 to 28. We operated as a 3A site. Had an 

excellent pot luck dinner. 

Under New Business – A suggestion was made to have the monthly MARC meeting at 5pm 

and last only one hour. 

The VE session on the 4th was cancelled. The next VE session will be on Labor Day 

Weekend. 

The MARC system auto-patch is at Kit’s. Ed Bretag will contact Kit. 

It was noted that the 015 and 685 repeaters have very different audio levels. 

On the last Tuesday Night Net, Sharon asked for a repeater for their group east of the 

Springs. We will have 2 to 3 spare repeaters from our recent upgrades, so may be able to 

sell them to this group. Ed Bretag looked on eBay and saw a 375 to 550 dollar range. We 

decided to propose 400 to 450. Ed will contact the group. It was also noted that Wes and 

Carol Wilson have the isolation cans if needed. 

A suggestion was made to operate a future Field Day from the Teller County EOC, in order 

to exercise that equipment. 

There were nine members and one guest present. 

The meeting adjourned at 1944. 

Submitted to Bill Wallick (KCØFNV) Secretary 

 


